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MEMORANDUM 
 

April 4, 2023 
 

To:  City Council Members 
 
CC: Monica Zoltanski, Mayor 

Dustin Fratto, Council Executive Director 
Shane Pace, CAO 

  
From: Brooke D’Sousa, Council Member At-large 
 
Subject: Second Reading: Survey Approval Team Proposal 

 

On February 21st and again on March 21st I came to the Council with a proposal to establish a Survey 
Approval Team (SAT) to help ensure that both branches of government have equal opportunity to give 
input on informational surveys before they are issued. The Council, Mayor, and staff all provided me 
with great feedback on my proposal, and I’ve incorporated as much of that feedback as possible into the 
Ordinance that I’m presenting you with this evening.  

The purpose of this ordinace is to create a framework that allows for, and encourages collaboration 
between the two branches to get better results and better data for better decision making.  

Ordinance 23-06 adds a new chapter to the Sandy Legislative Code.   

In conclusion, tonight I’m looking for the Council to take action and adopt Ordinance 23-06 as written 
and attached to this agenda item. 


